Midvale School District #433

School-Parent Compact

The Midvale School District hereby enters into a compact with the parents and families of students to acknowledge that parents, the entire district staff, and students will share the responsibility for improved student achievement, so that through this partnership students can achieve the State’s high standards.

Responsibilities:


District:  will provide a high-quality curriculum and instruction in a supportive and effective learning environment that enables students to meet the State performance standards.


Parents:  will support their students’ learning in such ways as monitoring attendance, homework completion, and outside activities; being active in school classrooms and activities; and participating, as appropriate, in decisions relating to the education of their children and positive use of extra-curricular time.

Communication is of the utmost importance, and both parents and school staff will maintain open communication on an ongoing basis.  Intrinsic to communication will be the following:

Conferences:  scheduled at the end of first and third quarters

                       and any time requested by either staff or parent;


Written reports:  sent quarterly as report cards and testing results;




   weekly in the elementary grades as Friday folders; 

in the secondary grades as progress reports, for D and F alerts, or     whenever thought useful;

Telephone or email contact:  whenever desired by staff or parents.

It is understood that the elements of this compact are given in more detail in the elementary and secondary student handbooks that are provided to each student at the beginning of each year.  A page signed by each parent indicating their approval is on file at the school.

